
June 18, 1998

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Dr.
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary,

It was a pleasure meeting you here at our studios in Winston-Salem, North Carolina.
Since taking over WETR AM 830kHz (now WXII AM), we have had much difficulty
receiving mail from the old studio location.

After comparing your report of listening to WXII on January 9 and 10, 1998 you did
indeed receive our station in Pennsylvania. We would be interested in your ability to hear
our station now that we have changed transmitter sites and upgraded the facility.

Thank you for the correspondence.

Best Regards,

Glen A. Denny
Director of Progra ng & 13.1ness Development
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